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Dear Parent/Guardian:  

 

Beginning today, your child will be bringing home a weekly Read and Respond form.  This 

form is a school-wide incentive to promote reading fluency and comprehension. Your child is 

encouraged to read 15-20 minutes per evening, and respond to what was read.  Be sure to 

read the instructions on the Read and Respond for more information.   

 

If your child is unable to complete the form in the evening, he/she can go to the Good 

Morning Club upon school arrival. Thank you for your time and cooperation! 

 


